
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 19– 25th January 2019 
Holiday Dates -  

 

Last Day of Half Term -  Friday 15th February 

First Day Back -  Monday 25th February  

Last Day of Term - Friday 5th April (1.30pm finish) 

Inset Day - Friday 15th February 2019 

Dates for your Diary -       

 

30th January - Dance Festival @ 10am 

30th January - BATIC’s Got Talent @ 6 - 8pm 

5th February - Reception Workshop @ 2.30pm 

6th February - Year 1 & 2 Drama 4 All workshop 

6th February - Nursery Workshop @ 8.30am 

6th February - Year 2 Workshop @ 2.30pm 

7th February - Year 1 Workshop @ 2.30pm 

12th February - Parents Evening 

14th February - Parents Evening  

7th March - World Book Day 

15th March - Comic Relief  Red Nose Day 

22nd March - Visit from Rebecca Harris  

28th March - Sports for Schools visitor 

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending the 25th  January 

2019 was Pandas with 99.3% attendance. Well done to them!  

Congratulations to:  

Pandas  99.3% 

Turtles   97.1% 

Unfortunately 4 classes did not reach our 96% target:  

Starfish  95.6% 

Dolphins  93.4% 

Koalas   92.4% 

Meerkats  91.7% 

Overall attendance was 94.9% which is below our 96% target.  

Menu Week - 1  

Monday:  Meat Free Monday - Cheese & Tomato Pizza with Rainbow Pasta Salad. 

Tuesday: Beef or Quorn Bolognese with Pasta & Garlic Bread. 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey or Roasted Quorn Fillet with Yorkshire Pudding, Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Green Beans & 

Gravy. 

Thursday:  Cumberland or Veggie Sausages with Mashed Potatoes & Baked Beans. 

Friday: Jumbo Fish Fingers or Veggie Nuggets with Chips & Sweetcorn. 

This Week’s Attendance Heroes - 

Starfish:  Evelyn D     Dolphins:  George P    Turtles: Jonathan S     

Meerkats: Lydia S     Koalas: Layla K    Pandas:  Sofia R 

Achievers of the Week - 

Bumblebees:  Amelia W    Butterflies: Eva C    Grasshoppers:  Eden C        

Starfish: Robin W     Dolphins:  Dani-Brooke C   Turtles: Poppy F        

Meerkats: Tabitha N    Koalas: Layla K    Pandas:  Oscar P 



This Week’s News: 

 

We have child care spaces available for the Inset Day on Friday 15th February.  Thank you to those that have     

already returned your forms, please be advised that places are now confirmed and letters with further details,  

including payment deadline, will be sent in due course. 

 

We have also planned to offer 2 weeks of child care provision during the summer holiday.  Further information 

and booking forms will be sent home with the children on Monday, we will also publish a copy on the school’s 

website.  

 

Drama4All Workshop  - Super Hero ‘Supa Dupa’ will be visiting us on 6th February. They will deliver an interactive 

workshop to the children in Years 1 and 2, the topic is the environment., during the school day. We are not asking 

for payment from  parents for this and the children will attend school in their usual school uniform.  

 

Parents’ evening will take place during the week beginning 11th February 2019. A letter will be sent out next week 

for parents to sign up for different sessions.  

 

Reminder - The term dates for the academic year 2019-2020 were published last Friday. Parents can access an 

electronic copy of these dates on the school’s website alternatively paper copies are available in the main office.  

 


